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July 27,2007 
Mi. Ronald E. Clark 
Clark & Roberts, PLC 
501 St. Johns Avenue 
Post Office Box 2138 
Palatka, Florida 32178-2138 

Re: Docket No. 060653-WS Application for transfer of St. Johns Landing of Putnam County 
Utilities Services, Inc. d/b/a St. Johns Landing Utilities Service 

Dear Mr. Clark, 

Based on several conversations with your office staff, Linda, it appears that Mr. Uddo 
only sold the St. Johns Landing development and not the utility. According to your staff, when 
Mr. Uddo filed the transfer application listing him as both the seller of the utility and the buyer, 
he was attempting to transfer the utility certificates into his own name. The transfer application 
was filed as a result of St. Johns Landing of Putnam County Utilities Services, Inc. 
administrative dissolution. 

Mr. Uddo needs to either complete his transfer application or an application to cancel the 
certificates. In order for the transfer application to proceed or the cancellation of the certificates 
to take place, the noticing requirements must be completed. Please refer to Commission Rule 
25-30.030, Florida Administrative Code, for the noticing requirements. Noticing must be done 
in the proper format, consistent with the rule. If the notice is not in the proper format, you will 
be required to renotice and the application will be delayed. A list of the water and wastewater 
utilities and governmentalhegulatory agencies that must be noticed was mailed to your office last 
month. Also, your staff was made aware of the expiration date of the noticing list. If you intend 
to request cancellation of the utility’s certificates, refer to Commission Rule 25-30.036(4), 
Florida Administrative Code. 

v Please inform us on how you wish to proceed with this application and complete t& 
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number and direct the response to: 
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Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
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If you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please contact Cheryl 
Johnson at 850-413-6984 or MarthaBrown at 850-413-6187. 

Sincerely, I 

Patti Daniel 
Public Utilities Supervisor 
Bureau of Certification, Economics & Tariffs 

PD/CAJ:kbb 
cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Johnson) 

Ofice of the General Counsel (Brown) 
Office of Commission Clerk$Cole) 


